WPTV-TV Renewal Public Notice Certification

Station WPTV-TV inadvertently failed to timely start airing the required announcements about
the filing of its renewal application as required by Section 73.3580 of the FCC’s rules, and a
subsequent misunderstanding by its sales department led to the December 16 announcement not
airing as scheduled. Accordingly, in consultation with the Commission’s staff, the station aired a
number of announcements beyond the six required by the rule. The announcements aired on the
following dates at the following times:

Thursday November 5 — 6:27:49 PM
Monday November 16 — 12:21:37 PM
Tuesday December 1 — 10:48:22 AM
Tuesday December 1 —2:19:22 PM
Tuesday December 1 - 5:27:35 PM
Friday December 11 — 10:56:05 AM
Friday December 18 — 8:20:56 PM
Saturday December 19 — 7:58:48 PM
Sunday December 20 — 6:23:02 PM

The text of the post-filing announcement was:

On October 24, 2014, Station WPTV-TV was granted a license by the Federal Communications
Commission to serve the public interest as a public trustee until February 1, 2021. Our license
will expire on February 1, 2021. We have filed an application for renewal with the FCC. A copy
of this application is available for public inspection at w1111 fce.gov. It contains information
concerning this station’s performance during the last six years. Individuals who wish to advise
the FCC of facts relating to our renewal application and to whether this station has operated in
the public interest should file comments and petitions with the FCC by January 1, 2021. Further
information concerning the FCC’s broadcast license renewal process is available at 1100 Banyan
Blvd., W. Palm Beach, FL, or may be obtained from the FCC, Washington, D.C.
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